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Editorial

We are happy to announce the issue 3(1) 2002/2003, which comes out after a period of little activity
around the journal. This is going to change, and we expect the journal to be back on a quarterly
schedule already in this year. The Editorial Board of the journal is revised and includes prominent
ergonomists/researchers. A European Associate Editor, Helmut Strasser has been appointed, who is the
Co-chairperson of the ISOES/GFA Conference in Munich, Germany, May 7–9, 2003.

We appreciate your patience and understanding in the matter and we welcome your suggestions for the
promotion and growth of the journal in the future. No doubt, we shall make every effort in this common
pursuit.

Biman Das
Editor-in-Chief
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